
We Want To Hear From You!
EXPLODING SEWERS!

Wednesday, August 9
7:00 – 9:00pm
St. James Presbyterian Church
3601 W Belleview Ave
Littleton (enter through south doors)

https://www.colorado.gov/valleysanitation 

JOIN US FOR A PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS THE VALLEY SANITATION 
DISTRICT’S INTERCEPTOR RELOCATION PROJECT.  

Date:
Time:

Location:

Website: 

This project includes the 
construction of a new wastewater 
lift station in the NW corner of 
Centennial Park. New sewer 
pipe will connect the lift station 
with the existing pipeline located 
in W. Oxford Avenue. The draft 
Preliminary Design Report and 
Environmental Assessment will be 
posted on the District’s website 
for review prior to the meeting.  

Come with your questions about the 
project and the upcoming ballot ques-
tion that will allow the District to pay 
for the project.

DETAILS

Questions? Contact Cynthia Lane at 
303.979.2333 x106 or info@valleysanitation.org.


